April 23" Minutes for Work Session

Present: Lori Berrigan, Susan McCauley, Heather Lee, Jennifer Budde, Loni Jirik, Kristi Shea, Ruthann
Baker, Amy Sharrer, Jo Terwilliger

Those present first planned on what specific events that may need funded for next year. It was decided
that we need to help in the following events:

Eighth Grade Trip

School Supply Scholarships

Music Scholarships

Fall Festival and May Faire

Parent Social

Auction

Beginning and Ending of Year Picnics

Parent Education

Miscellaneous such as Run through the Birches, Pastries for Parents, unforeseen expenses

A committee was formed to structure a policy for fundraising for the Eighth Grade Trip. Lori Berrigan will
Chair this committee. Those volunteering to help are Kristi, Heather, Amy, Jennifer, and Loni.

Then those present brainstormed Fundraiser Ideas.
Signs on Fence, committee needs form to create criteria and will need approved by APC
Ads in back of yearbook, Parents of Eighth Grader Section of Yearbook
Fair Trade Fundraiser (door to door sales)
Dog Sled Rides
Raffle
Auction
School Store- Amy Sharrer will Chair
Coffee Mugs, bags, waterbottles
Dyed Silks
Forest Faire near Solstice
Head, Heart, and Hand a-thon
Calendars
Private Donation

Board Matrix sent to Committee Level



